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Committee Substitute (CS) 

 

The CS for SB 143 requires a charter school contracting with a management organization to 

utilize the Oklahoma Cost Accounting System to report itemized expenditures associated with 

that contract. The CS specifies that the report shall include the total compensation package of the 

superintendent including the base salary, insurance, retirement and other fringe benefits.  

 

Prepared by: Kalen Taylor 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

FY’20 Impact: $5,000.00-$10,000.00 

 

Charter schools can use the existing OCAS codes to report the total amount paid to a 

management organization.  However, the itemized expenditures will have to be uploaded as a 

document to OCAS and this will require a system enhancemet for which SDE will incur a cost.  

A tab in OCAS on the district's homepage has to be added that provides capability for the district 

to upload pdf files that can be viewed/retrieved by SDE.   

 

Based on a similar enhancement that was recently completed, the estimated cost to complete the 

system enhancement is $5,000-$10,000. 

 

Prepared by: State Department of Education 

  


